Faith Sharing For Small Church Communities
When somebody should go to the ebook stores, search commencement by shop, shelf
by shelf, it is in fact problematic. This is why we allow the books
compilations in this website. It will utterly ease you to see guide faith
sharing for small church communities as you such as.
By searching the title, publisher, or authors of guide you really want, you can
discover them rapidly. In the house, workplace, or perhaps in your method can
be every best place within net connections. If you want to download and install
the faith sharing for small church communities, it is no question easy then,
before currently we extend the associate to purchase and create bargains to
download and install faith sharing for small church communities for that reason
simple!

Building the Church As Family of God: Joseph Healey 2018-05-16 This book has
gone through various editions or versions. The "First Version" was given as a
paper on "Small Christian Communities in the AMECEA Region: An Evaluation of
their Growth and Impact" at the 13th Interdisciplinary Theological Session on
the theme "The Faculty of Theology of CUEA Celebrates the Golden Jubilee of
AMECEA" at the Catholic University of Eastern Africa (CUEA) in Nairobi, Kenya
on 3 March, 2011. Many papers were presented at this conference covering the 50
years of AMECEA under three headings: Part I: "Deeper Evangelization. Part II:
"Formation and Education." Part III: "Church Life, Organization and
Structures." I specifically treated the topic of "Small Christian Communities"
under Part III. Many pastoral leaders including the AMECEA bishops recommended
the importance of a thorough critical evaluation and assessment of SCCs to
learn from the past and to help plan for the future. Note this is Volume Two of
a two volume book. Volume one of this book is also available on AMAZON.
Small Christian Communities and the Parish John Paul Vandenakker 1994 Examines
the pastoral and theological implications of North American Small Christian
Community programs.
Called and Gifted for the Third Millenium Catholic Church. National Conference
of Catholic Bishops. Bishops' Committee on the Laity 1995 "Reflections of the
U.S. bishops on the fifteenth anniversary of the promulgation of the "Decree on
the Apostolate of the Laity," 1980." [from back cover]
Advent Awakenings Betty Lynn Schwab 2012-10-01 This book is a gift to help us
step off the frenetic treadmill that the Advent season too often becomes. Its
help comes by enabling us to listen deeply each day to the Advent scripture
readings from the Daily Common Lectionary, Year C, and John the Baptist's
repeated Advent call to "prepare the way" for the holy babe who is coming.
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Facilitating for Growth Barbara J. Fleischer 1993 Great small-group
facilitators are not born with their abilities; they develop them. This book
will help facilitators in their task of enabling members to participate fully
in their group. The content and exercises of each chapter present practical
information and methods to help facilitators deepen their knowledge of their
role and hone their skills in group facilitation. The first eight chapters
cover various aspects of facilitation: the role of the facilitator; getting
started; communication basics - expressive skills and listening skills;
integrating our diversity; tuning into group life; and group transitions. Each
chapter begins with warm-up exercises consisting of questions and assignments
designed to help readers draw from their own experience as they work with the
written material presented in each chapter. The rest of the book outlines eight
flexibly formatted, ninety-minute workshop (or individual) sessions
corresponding to the eight topics introduced previously. Includes exercises for
practicing and assessing skills acquired in each session.
Slow Church C. Christopher Smith 2014-05-06 In today's fast-food world,
Christianity can seem outdated or archaic. The temptation becomes to pick up
the pace and play the game. But Chris Smith and John Pattison invites us to
leave franchise faith behind and enter the kingdom of God, where people know
each other well and love one another as Christ loves the church.
Asian and Pacific Presence Us Conference of Catholic Bishops 2001-12 As this
moving pastoral statement presents, the rapidly growing Asian and Pacific
American communities have helped the Church shine as a sacrament of unity and
universality.
Religion, Spirituality and Everyday Practice Giuseppe Giordan 2011-08-14 The
current generation of young adults, at least in the Western world, has shown a
marked tendency toward a preference for describing themselves as “spiritual” as
contrasted to “religious.” This book seeks to examine the possible meanings and
consequences associated with this contrast in terms of the similarities and
differences that affect those who use these terms with respect to the everyday
practices that they themselves employ or believe should follow from being selfdefined as “religious” or “spiritual” – or not. The several chapters in this
volume take up the religious-spiritual contrast specifically through
investigations into practice: In what ways do people who claim to be
“religious” or “spiritual” define these self-images as manifest in their own
lives? How on a daily basis does a person who considers himself or herself
“religious” or “spiritual” live out that self-image in specific ways that she
or he can describe to others, even if not share with others? Are there ways
that being “spiritual” can involve religion or ways that being “religious” can
involve spirituality, and if so, how do these differ from concepts in prior
eras (e.g., Ignatian spirituality, Orthodox spirituality, Anglican
spirituality, etc.)? We also explore if there are institutions of spiritual
practice to which those who term themselves “spiritual” turn, or if the
difference implied by these terms may instead be between institutionalized and
de-institutionalized expressions of practice, including but not limited to
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self-spiritualities.
Churches That Make a Difference Ronald J. Sider 2002-04-01 Churches over the
past generations have been weakened by a failure to meet both the physical and
spiritual needs of their communities. Many have adopted a narrow vision,
focusing on only one aspect of ministry. But in today's environment of faithbased opportunities many Christians are eager to start reaching out to their
world with both Good News and good works, and therefore they are searching for
appropriate ways to integrate both into their ministry. In Churches That Make a
Difference, best-selling author Ron Sider and his coauthors give those involved
in community outreach a comprehensive resource for developing holistic
ministry--a balance of evangelism and social outreach. Illustrations and
helpful organizational tips detail the how-to's of an effective holistic
ministry. Case studies that show how different churches across the United
States reach out to their communities provide a variety of ideas and practical
applications. User-friendly tools are included as well for congregational
studies, surveys, evaluations, and community assessments. The authors draw on
extensive experience with church ministries and faith-based organizations as
they share the life-changing vision and biblical mandate for living the whole
gospel. Church leaders will be encouraged in their process of developing and
maintaining a holistic ministry, and local churches will rediscover a passion
for loving the whole person the way Jesus did.
Transforming Congregations through Community Boyung Lee 2013 In this helpful
book, Boyung Lee offers an encouraging vision of the mainline church’s future.
Lee grapples with some of the greatest challenges facing the mainline church,
offering compelling responses to recurring questions: What does faithfulness to
the gospel look like in this changing world? What is our distinctive voice in
the larger society? How does theological education have to change if it is to
serve the needs of a new century? Lee argues that the church’s future is a
promising one if the church can offer a richer and deeper definition of
community—one that moves beyond the excessive individualism of western culture
and that helps mainline Christians understand their solidarity with one another
and with all of God’s people. Lee further explores the crucial role of faith
formation at the congregational and seminary levels. More than mere schooling,
theological education must engage all aspects of educators’ and students’ lives
to prepare seminarians for the challenges that lie ahead. While not dismissing
the mainline church’s challenges, Lee offers congregational leaders and
seminary educators a vision of a church transformed for the 21st century.
Sharing the Faith That You Love John Boucher 2014-02-01 For most Catholics, the
idea of becoming an evangelist is intimidating. “How could I ever bring anyone
back to God or to the church?” we may wonder. “I’m not an expert or an
evangelist, and I don’t want to knock on doors!” In this book, John and Therese
Boucher encourage Catholics to share their faith in four simple and practical
ways: praying for those we know who far from God, showing them Christ-like care
and compassion, initiating faith-sharing conversations, and inviting them to
join us at Mass and parish events. Each chapter includes two “spiritual
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workouts” designed to deepen our own experience of the Lord, grow in zeal for
sharing our faith, and learn the skills to become part of the New
Evangelization. A separate chapter has ideas for fostering a missionary,
evangelizing parish.
God's Quad Ahern, Kevin; Malano 2018-09-20 An examination of the power and
potential of Small Christian Communities for Catholic college students, this
book offers case studies of best practices and practical tools to create
effective communities for young adults, both within and beyond academic
settings.
Creating Small Faith Communities Arthur R. Baranowski 1993 A plan for
restructuring the parish and renewing Catholic life.
Turning Ourselves Inside Out Russell Daye 2021-09-14 Turning Ourselves Inside
Out emerges from the Thriving Christian Communities Project started by the
authors in 2015, as well as from a Facebook conversation where someone asked,
"We always hear about the problems in our churches. When are we going to talk
about the good news stories?" This got the authors thinking: How do we learn
about what is exciting and what the Holy Spirit is doing? How do we broaden the
conversation beyond how sad, afraid, and grumpy we often are as church people?
These kinds of questions filled the authors' imaginations as they scouted out
the long walking route of Camino Nova Scotia, the pilgrimage program offered by
Atlantic School of Theology. The long hours walking together gave them space
and peace to think more broadly about what they wanted to learn, and how to
share it with the wider church. In interviews with thirty-five faith
communities, the authors discovered that amid great upheaval, Christ is giving
us a new church, and this book offers readers a firsthand glimpse of it.
Turning Ourselves Inside Out isn't an "off the shelf" program or model. It
invites readers to listen to others' experiences and then dig deep into their
own and get down to the business of dreaming God's dream and making it real,
right where they are. Leaders of congregations, and all who care about what God
is up to in the world, need to hear these stories. They are a source of hope
and courage, as God renews and revives God's people.
Good Things Happen Dick Westley 1992 Explores the mysterious and sacred nature
of community. Shows how, despite its significance in the divine order of
things, community most often makes its appearance amid the mundane flow of
everyday life. Written in two parts. The first attempts to uncover the nature
of true community and reflect on its mysteries. The second part treats the
practical matters one faces once the decision has been made to form a small
faith community. Whenever people gather, good things happen, and authentic
community is always a possibility. For those who hunger for a genuine small
faith community experience, the author offers sage understanding of that
experience, as well as guidelines for both beginning groups and those already
established.
The Catholic Experience of Small Christian Communities Bernard J. Lee 2000 This
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work explores the results of a wide-scale sociological and theological study of
the appeal of small Christian communities and their meaning for the future of
the church.
Losing Your Religion, Finding Your Faith Brett Hoover 1998 In this lively,
challenging book, Brett Hoover says that the typical young-adult loss of faith
is a necessary part of maturing spirituality: faith can grow only when religion
is doubted, lost, and found again in a new light. Using the metaphor of a road
trip, Hoover describes the lifelong process of discovering both God and self.
"Losing your religion" is just one necessary obstacle on the road to a holistic
spirituality.
Managing Polarities in Congregations Roy M. Oswald 2009-12-31 Congregations
often find themselves in power struggles over two opposing views. People on
both sides believe strongly that they are right. They also assume that if they
are right, their opposition must be wrong--classic 'either/or' thinking. A
polarity is a pair of truths that need each other over time. When an argument
is about two poles of a polarity, both sides are right and need each other to
experience the whole truth. This phenomenon has been recognized and written
about for centuries in philosophy and religion. It is at the heart of Taoism,
where we find the familiar polarity of yin and yang energy. In the past fifty
years, business leaders have come to appreciate the phenomenon, often called
dilemma or paradox. No matter what it is called, the research is clear: leaders
and organizations that manage polarities well outperform those who don't.
The Out of Bounds Church? Steve Taylor 2010-12-21 What’s Going on Out
There?Author Steve Taylor takes trips to the edge of the church envelope and
sends us back what he’s finding inside the emerging church around the globe.
From the revival of ancient spiritual practices to the rise of multimedia, each
of his posts sketches a view of the body of Christ in wild flux. Topics
include: birth; pilgrimage; community; creativity; DJing; and leading and
following.
And You Welcomed Me Donald Kerwin 2009-10-08 Human beings leave their homelands
for many reasons and they are called by many names: illegal aliens, strangers,
asylum-seekers, displaced persons, economic migrants, lawful permanent
residents, refugees, temporary workers, and victims of trafficking. Some are
forced to flee because of violence, persecution, natural disaster, or intense
economic privation. Most migrate in search of a better life, many as part of a
family survival strategy. The movement of people from one place to another has
remained a constant feature of human history. In an era characterized by the
fast and cheaper movement of goods and services around the globe, migrants are
the face of globalization. The world's two hundred million migrants often find
themselves at the center of economic, social, and political debates. This book
describes the distinctive way in which Catholic social teaching looks at
migrants. It analyzes migration from the legal, social science, and cultural
perspectives, and gives special consideration to the lived experience of
immigrants themselves and their host communities. The book identifies gaps and
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opportunities to improve government and non-governmental responses to migration
on a local, national, and international level. And You Welcomed Me aims to
reframe perspectives on migration by focusing on the human beings at the heart
of this phenomenon. It analyzes trade, immigration, labor, national security,
and integration policies in light of the core Catholic commitment to the common
good, human dignity, authentic development, and solidarity.
Sharing the Journey Robert Wuthnow 1994 A look at how support groups have
affected American society argues that, although support groups provide a warmth
and security that holds society together, they can lead to an unhealthy selfabsorption and a trivialized sense of what is sacred.
Church Chat Tom Smith 2014-12-19 On March 13, 2013, the Catholic Church changed
dramatically when Pope Francis I, the Argentine slum walker, immediately began
to redefine the papacy. His refreshing yet humble leadership collides with the
approach of previous popes and revives the themes of the Second Vatican
Council. In Church Chat, author Tom Smith catalogues that remarkable transition
in an entertaining and thought provoking style. A collection of previously
published columns dating from 2009 and into 2014, Church Chat fearlessly
displays some flaws of the Catholic Church while applauding the leadership of
Pope Francis. It is written by a progressive, and still practicing, Catholic
who insists "It's my Church, too!" Transition times stir things up, cause
unusual hopes and fears, bring stuff at the bottom to the top and take one set
of priorities and replace them with another. Things move quickly during major
transitions, what was standard at one time is replaced by a new approach. Since
this new period is just beginning, we don't know how it will turn out, but one
thing is certain: these are historic times in the Catholic Church. Pope Francis
is moving quickly on many fronts and the vision of Vatican II is growing some
flesh. Finally. "Every Catholic -- liberal, conservative, or confused -- will
benefit from Tom Smith's intelligent book Church Chat. I highly recommend this
lively and loving book." -Michael Leach, author of Why Stay Catholic?
Unexpected Answers to a Life-Changing Question "Church Chat is a great read for
veteran Church reformers as well as for people in the pews. The issue treatment
is very comprehensive and right on... all done in a friendly conversational
style. The reader thus comes away with a window into a hope filled near future
for the People of God as well as a warm connection with Tom on his soulful
journey forward." -Dan and Sheila Daley, Co-Founders of Call to Action
American Catholics William V. D'Antonio 2001-08-07 How much do American
Catholics still identify with the Catholic Church? Do they agree with the
Church's teachings, and how often do they participate in its sacraments? What
do they think it takes to be a good Catholic? What do they consider to be the
Church's core teachings? How do they believe issues of faith and morals should
be decided: by the hierarchy, the laity, or some combination of the two? How
are they coping with the priest shortage, and what do they believe the Church
should do to solve the problem? How do they feel about social issues such as
capital punishment and increased military spending? In American Catholics, four
distinguished sociologists use national surveys from 1999, 1993, and 1987 to
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examine these issues. They show that Catholics' beliefs and practices are
changing. They also demonstrate how differences in gender, generation, and
commitment to the Church influence attitudes on all of these issues. Balanced
and clear, filled with useful tables and charts, and unique in its ability to
compare results over time, American Catholics makes essential reading for
anyone interested in the future of Catholicism in the United States.
Small Christian Communities Today Joseph G. Healey How can churches in America,
modeling the oldest Christian communities, renew themselves form within? They
can look to examples of thriving small Christian communities within their own
country and throughout the world. This inspiring book shows what is happening
now across six continents to give pastors and lay leaders of every denomination
encouragement through useable examples from their counterparts around the
world.
Reciprocal Church Sharon Galgay Ketcham 2018-11-13 The church faces an
unprecedented loss of rising generations. Young adults who were active and
engaged in the local church are leaving the community behind after high school.
What can we do? Sharon Galgay Ketcham reflects theologically on the church
community and its role in forming faith, offering values and practices that can
shape a community into a place where faith will flourish in those both young
and old.
Towards an African Narrative Theology Joseph Healey Reflects what traditional
proverbs used in Christian catechetical, liturgical, and ritual contexts reveal
about Tanzanian appropriations of and interpretations of Christianity.
Health Through Faith and Community Edward R. Canda 2006 Use your personal faith
to spread the health! Health Through Faith and Community is a unique study
guide that encourages Christian congregations to enhance the well-being of
individual church members as well as society as a whole. Presented as eight
study sessions that can be used independently or combined for an in-depth
learning process, this notebook-size guide includes unique insights and
learning activities from an ecumenical Christian perspective about the
physical, mental, social, and environmental aspects of health. This wellreferenced book includes more than 50 illustrations, handouts, and figures, as
well as numerous resources for prayer, activity, discussion, self-reflection,
Bible study, and practical applications that will help connect personal faith
with congregations and communities. The study sessions presented in Health
Through Faith and Community are arranged in a series that can be easily adapted
to adult Sunday school classes, workshops, retreats, and independent study.
Sessions focus on individual themes and each builds on the previous one,
blending together various learning approaches, including factual information,
self-assessment and reflection exercises, small group discussion, and
interaction exercises. The book also provides notes and guidelines for a study
leader, handouts, overhead projection materials, suggested prayers, and Bible
passages, materials for group discussions and exercises, Internet resources,
and supplemental activities. Each study session presented in Health Through
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Faith and Community includes: an opening prayer to reinforce the group's
intention to learn together a review of working definitions, concepts, and
content, all presented in layperson's terms material from relevant Christian
sources-scriptures, personal stories, images, literature, poetry, art
introspective activities that can be done in-group settings or privately group
interaction-stories, spontaneous dialogue, and interactive exercises a holistic
Christian perspective on faith and healing reflections by the session leader on
ways to learn more about nurturing well-being in individuals, relationships,
and the community The study sessions build to a final session that helps
congregations create goals to promote personal and social health in the church
community, the local community, and beyond. Health Through Faith and Community
is an invaluable resource for pastoral counselors, chaplains, retreat leaders,
parish nurses, and faith-based social workers.
The Joy of the Gospel Pope Francis 2014-10-07 The perfect gift! A specially
priced, beautifully designed hardcover edition of The Joy of the Gospel with a
foreword by Robert Barron and an afterword by James Martin, SJ. “The joy of the
gospel fills the hearts and lives of all who encounter Jesus… In this
Exhortation I wish to encourage the Christian faithful to embark upon a new
chapter of evangelization marked by this joy, while pointing out new paths for
the Church’s journey in years to come.” – Pope Francis This special edition of
Pope Francis's popular message of hope explores themes that are important for
believers in the 21st century. Examining the many obstacles to faith and what
can be done to overcome those hurdles, he emphasizes the importance of service
to God and all his creation. Advocating for “the homeless, the addicted,
refugees, indigenous peoples, the elderly who are increasingly isolated and
abandoned,” the Holy Father shows us how to respond to poverty and current
economic challenges that affect us locally and globally. Ultimately, Pope
Francis demonstrates how to develop a more personal relationship with Jesus
Christ, “to recognize the traces of God’s Spirit in events great and small.”
Profound in its insight, yet warm and accessible in its tone, The Joy of the
Gospel is a call to action to live a life motivated by divine love and, in
turn, to experience heaven on earth. Includes a foreword by Robert Barron,
author of Catholicism: A Journey to the Heart of the Faith and James Martin,
SJ, author of Jesus: A Pilgrimage
The New Westminster Dictionary of Christian Spirituality Philip Sheldrake
2005-01-01 This new volume, replacing The Westminster Dictionary of
Spirituality by Gordon S. Wakefield (1983), stands as the definitive reference
work on all aspects of Christian spirituality. Several years in the making and
comprised of more than 400 completely new entries, the Dictionary incorporates
the collective expertise of today's foremost scholars in the field of Christian
spirituality. Systematically organized and alphabetically arranged for maximum
ease of use, the book includes comprehensive bibliographies; a section of short
essays on the content, methods, and current debates in the field; and reading
lists to encourage additional reading and research. Philip F. Sheldrake is
Professor in the Department of Theology and Religion, University of Durham.
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Transforming the Struggles of Tamars Lina Androviene 2014-05-29 This book
explores the unprecedented challenge of involuntary singleness for women, and
the implications of disregarding this challenge for the Christian (and
particularly, baptistic) communities of faith. It argues that these communities
not only fail involuntarily single women, but also in so doing, suffer a
serious detriment to their own communal health and Christian witness. Taking
the challenge of involuntary singleness as a test case, this book explores the
method of convictional theology and argues for a holistic framework that can
draw together the personal, communal, and visionary spheres of human existence.
Although primarily a work of theological ethics, it also draws from a number of
different disciplines, including cultural studies and sociology as well as
intersections of science and theology.
BLESS Dave Ferguson 2021-01-05 What If You Could Change the World without
Changing Your Daily Routine? When you’ve been transformed by God’s love, you
can’t help but want others to experience the same grace and freedom. But how do
you share it without scaring them away or offending them? For most Christians,
“evangelism” is an intimidating word that suggests handing out tracts to
strangers or doing other awkward things. But what if there was a more organic,
more authentic way to share your faith with your friends, neighbors, and
coworkers? Dave and Jon Ferguson have found five simple, straightforward
practices that will allow any believer to do just that. And by consistently
living them out, you can affect not just individual lives but your entire
neighborhood and community—one person at a time.
The Second Wave Allan Figueroa Deck 1989 A critical overview of Hispanic
ministry in the United States, its major issues and implications of this
increasingly important area of concern for the U.S. Church and society.
Small Christian Communities Thomas A. Kleissler 2002-09 This revised and
updated edition of Small Christian Communities: A Vision of Hope for the 21st
Century is a rich source of practical information about how to make the vision
of the parish as "a community of many small communities" come alive.y
Embrace The Reverend Kimberly Dunnam Reisman 2021-07-06 Embrace: Showing and
Sharing the Love of Jesus is a faith-sharing resource to help you share your
faith with boldness, confidence and grace. Embrace explores six values that
comprise the essence of authentic faith sharing: · Humility · Clarity · Prayer
· Integrity · Worship · Urgency This workbook is designed for use by
individuals and small groups. Divided into six sessions – an introductory
session followed by five sessions focusing on the essential values of faith
sharing – it includes guidelines and activities for each weekly personal
reading as well as for weekly gatherings with others.
Into His Likeness Edward Sri 2018-08-22 In the ancient disciple-rabbi
relationship, the disciple would follow the rabbi so closely that he would be
covered in the dust kicked up from his rabbi's feet. Thousands of years later,
though we walk on roads of pavement and not dust, we are still called to be
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disciples—to follow our Rabbi, Jesus Christ, so closely that we are covered
with his life, changed, and made new. Into His Likeness provides an
approachable but in-depth exploration of how to live as a disciple and
experience the transformation Jesus wants to work in our lives. We might desire
to live more like Christ, but we know we fall short. This book simply helps us
follow those initial promptings of the Holy Spirit, so that we may more
intentionally encounter Jesus anew each day and be more disposed to his grace
changing us ever more into his likeness.
Families and Faith Leif Kehrwald 2006-04 When the church of the home and the
church of the parish work together, lasting faith formation is the result.
Families and Faith: A Vision and Practice for Parish Leaders offers readers a
wealth of ideas and strategies for helping families grow in faith. It focuses
on practical steps for connecting faith and life, family faith and
spirituality, families and Christian practice, and families and serving others.
Excellent for catechetical leaders, youth ministers, and coordinators for whole
community catechesis.
Faith Driven Entrepreneur Henry Kaestner 2021-08 "I'm excited about Faith
Driven Entrepreneur. Anyone who is following the example of their creator God
can find echoes of their work in this book." --Lecrae Entrepreneurship can be a
lonely journey. But it doesn't need to be. God has a purpose and a plan for all
those entrepreneurial dreams and creative gifts he gave you. The work you do
today--the company you've built, the employees you work with, the customers you
serve, the shareholders you report to, all of it--serves as an active part of
what God wants to accomplish on earth. You are not alone in this journey. Join
other faith-driven entrepreneurs as, together, we identify the values, habits,
and traits that empower us to successfully build businesses, serve our
communities, and faithfully pursue a loving relationship with God; read stories
that exemplify how those values, habits, and traits unfold in everyday life;
and discover the potential God wants to unleash through our work. Each book
purchase includes access to the eight-session Faith Driven Entrepreneur video
series, a discussion guide to encourage conversation among peers, and an
invitation to join a Faith Driven Entrepreneur Group to meet other like-minded
entrepreneurs.
Faith and Spiritual Life of Young Adult Catholics in a Rising Hispanic Church
Center for Applied Research in the Apostolate (CARA) 2022-10-15 This book
carefully explores the claim that young adults (18 to 35) are leaving
Catholicism in the United States. According to primary empirical research, many
young adults stay and do so living their faith in engaged ways. Most, however,
do not do it in the traditional context of the parish. Young adult Catholics
are living their faith and spiritual life largely in small faith communities,
ecclesial movements, faith-based affinity groups, at home, and through
individual practice. The description of research findings is supplemented by
commentaries from leaders in evangelization and young adult ministry, from both
a theological and a sociological perspective. In a church that is more
culturally diverse and increasingly Hispanic, this book offers key insights to
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better understand the spirituality of young adult Catholics today. Contributors
include Mark Gray, Michal Kramarek, Claudia Avila Cosnahan, Allan Figueroa
Deck, SJ, Hosffman Ospino, Darius Villalobos, Patricia Wittberg, SC, and Thomas
P. Gaunt, SJ.
Small Christian Communities Robert S. Pelton 1997 The editor of this collection
is a member of the ETHS class of 1939.
Where Two Are Gathered Margaret O'Connell Bisgrove 1997 Where Two are Gathered
tells the stories of twelve Small Christian Communities. Each chapter includes
prayer, Good News from the Scriptures, a community's story, and questions for
reflection and community sharing.
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